Enc losures

25rd February, 1951.

Dear Mac,

With further reference to the
correspondence between us regarding the "ISLE
OF SARK", I enclose herewith copy of a letter
I have received froam Mr. Nicholas together with
one of my acknowledgment.

This is just to keep you generally
informed of the position.

#ith kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

Je. Mckillan, Esq.,
HULL.
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